
Tamara Harper 
 
I plan to live in northern Idaho in the near future and am moving there in part for the natural beauty
and wilderness qualities of the area. I am worried that the proposed smelter will pollute the air and
water in the area and degrade the natural beauty and wilderness that so many people who live there
value. Recreation, tourism, hunting, fishing, and mountain sports are important economic entities in
the area and I fear a smelter is incompatible with these industries. I value clean water and air for
both humans and wildlife and I believe a smelter in this location could threaten both. Please do not
proceed with this smelter. Thank you, Tamara Harper, McCarthy, AK and soon-to-be Sandpoint, ID
resident
 


